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Dear Families,  

This week we have a very brief newsletter, with more in the way of date claimers than much else. 

Last Friday, we had a lovely afternoon tea and welcome BBQ. Thank you to everyone for coming along 
and for bringing in a delicious afternoon tea. I managed to catch up with most families, and everyone 
seems to be settling in very well and adjusting to the new school year. We are very proud of our small 
school and we want you to feel as welcome as possible. We always encourage parents to check in with us 
and have a chat about any small concerns you may have, before they become overly complicated. It is 
important your child knows that we communicate with each other and will work together to resolve any 
issues that arise. 

Attached to this newsletter is a copy of the Tuckshop Roster. Many thanks to all the families who have 
contributed their time. Our students love the weekly treat, and any money raised goes to Student Council. 

I thought I would flag a few date claimers coming up in March, as I will be away for the last week of 
February. In my absence Jenny Millen will be Acting Principal. There will be no changes to teachers in 
my classroom, and days will be covered by Mrs Grayson and Mrs Baldwin to ensure continuity. Please 
note the school landline is still faulty and this has been flagged with Telstra and the Department. Please 
send any messages to the school mobile, or pop a note in student diaries. 

Coming up in March we have school photos on Thursday 7th March, NAPLAN Testing for the Year 3’s 
and 5’s, a visit from Life Education, also known as Healthy Harold, and the Warwick Show Holiday. It’s 
hard to believe that Easter is just around the corner! 

Also, please don’t forget our P & C AGM on Wednesday 6th March at 6pm.  The first fundraiser for the 
year will be a Bunnings BBQ on the 23rd March, which is the Warwick Show long weekend. We need a 
few helpers to lighten the load. 

Finally, please assist us with student safety. If you don’t want to come into the school grounds at pick up 
time, stand at your car or the school fence so we know you are there, and please ensure children walk 
along the fence line rather than running behind cars.  Have a great week. 

Kind Regards, 

Laura Watson                                                                                                                                      
Principal 
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Above:  Happy birthday to  

Liam (who had his  

birthday in December 

2023), Dominic and  

Lucas!  


